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Duke Power Company
ATTN: W. O. Parker, Jr., Vice

President, Steam Production *

P. O. Box 33189
Charlotte, North Carolina 28242

Centlemen:

Thank you for your letter of April 12, 1979, informing us of steps you have
taken to correct the item of noncompliance concerning activitics under NRC
Construction Permit No. CPPR-83 brought to your attention in our letter of
March 21, 1979. This matter was discussed in a subsequent telephone
discussion between G. W. Grier of your staff and D. K. Walters of this
office on Fby 14, 1979. We will examine your corrective actic a and plans
during subsequent inspections.

Sincerely,

2P|
Charles E. Mu phy, 4hief,

Reactor Construction and
Engineering Support Branch

cc: M. D. McIntosh, Plant Manager
P. O. Box 488
Cornelius, North Carolina 28031

J. C. Rogers, Project Manager
P. O. Box 33139
Charlotte, Narth Carolina 28242
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